
OA Winter Banquet Postponement 

 

Due to COVID-19, we are postponing Winter Banquet in the hopes that we’ll be able to hold it in person 

in Milbank. We will move it to March 8-9. We are moving the LEC/LLD up to January 9 and that will be 

held virtually—all Chapter officers along with the Lodge Officer team are strongly encouraged to attend. 

Anyone interested in leadership in the Lodge/chapters is welcome to attend. More information will be 

forth coming –this is to keep everyone current as things continually flex.  

 

Nathan Loutsch     Lodge Chief 

Sheryl Oliver          Lodge Advisor 


